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Portland Partner Pens Article on New Oregon Laws Impacting
Employers

News

7.02.25 

In a bylined column published in DJC Oregon, Stephen Scott explains how two new bills in Oregon

will soon change employers’ obligations regarding applicants and new hires.

To read the article visit DJC Oregon (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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